Dear Parents/Carers,

Wednesday 20th September 2017

Attendance

Congratulations to the winners for last week who were Afternoon Nursery class with 100% attendance. Y3 - 97.6%, , - 97.3%, R - 97.2%, Y2 - 96.7%, Y6 - 95.6%, Y1 - 95.3%, N - AM - 94.7%, N - PM - 100%

School Admission Information

High School

Earlier this week a letter was sent to parents for our current Year 6 children who live in Sefton with details of how to apply for a place at High School. Applications must be submitted by 31st October 2017. For more information please visit www.sefton.gov.uk/admissions

Nursery Applications

If you would like a to apply for a place in our school Nursery, applications for can be done as soon as a child is born, subject to availability of places, children can start at our Nursery on or around their 3rd birthday. We would urge you to apply as early as possible for places in our Nursery class.

After School Clubs

There are still places available on the following clubs - please contact the school office if you would like your child to attend.

Monday - Ozzy's

Wednesday - Choir

Thursday - Ukelele, Recorders, Drums and Study Support

Nuts in School

Could we please ask that no nuts are brought into school in packed lunches or at any other times. We do have children with severe nut allergies that could cause harm just by being near nuts in a packed lunch.

To keep all our children safe could we please ask that these are not brought into school.

Considerate Parking

There have been a lot of parents parking on the pavements near school recently, in particular along Browns Lane. Please do not park on the pavement, the children and lollipop man cannot get past. We would welcome your help with this.

Harvest Festival Sunday 1st October

This year harvest festival will take place in school at 10.00am, all families are welcome. We ask as many children and families come to join us as much as possible. As a church school this is the only service each year we ask pupils to attend on a Sunday.

If your child will not be attending the service, please let your child's teacher know in advance as the children will be given parts to perform throughout the service.

We will be collecting non - perishable items such as tins and packets before the service or your child can bring them along on the day. The Harvest gifts will be shared between our elderly neighbours and the local food bank. If anyone does have any elderly friends or relatives who are local to us that would like a Harvest parcel please fill in the slip below. Thank you for your support.

Contact Sheets

Contact sheets and other paperwork was sent home with your child on 6^{th} September. There are still some children who have not yet returned the forms. . It is vital that we have up to date contact information for all pupils. Please return these forms as soon as possible.

Forthcoming Dates

September 2017

22nd September Home match v Holy Spirit 3.30PM kick off. Please come and support our team.

26th September- European Languages Day

28th September-National Poetry Day

October 2017

1st October - (Sunday) - 10.00am Harvest Festival (at school) all families welcome

4th October- No Pens Wednesday

16th October- Assessment Week

19th October - Diwali

20th October - Year 5 Pearl of Africa Performance

Schools birthday tomorrow (21st October) - 58 Years old.

23rd - 27th October - Half term

30th October- Back to school

For Further dates through the rest of the year please see the school website.

Yours sincerely

Miss E Murtagh	
Headteacher	

Please send all nomination to school before 01.10.17. Thank ou